August 17, 2017

Hallandale Beach CRA \
400 South Federal Highway
Hallandale Beach, FI 33009

From: Barbara Ferguson
620 N.W. 4 Ave
Hallandale Beach, FI 33009

Attention: Lovern Parks (Community Redevelopment Specialist)

Please be advised, after careful consideration I have decided to no longer use Bespoken Homes,
LLC (Steel frame homes) as the General Contractor for this project. My reasons for this
decision:

e Too time consuming

e Lack of cost clarification

e Confusion of Contractor information/verification
e The design not efficient (bedrooms)

As of today Little River Box Company (Affinity Homes-Modular homes) has provided a more simplified
design that is cost effective with three (3) bedrooms and precise details in a time sensitive manner.

Thank you

Sincerely
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